GREAT NEWS...

The rezoning meeting with the City of Brooklyn Park went great on Wednesday evening. The Planning Commission unanimously voted to recommend the rezoning to the City Council. That meeting will happen in a couple of weeks and then, hopefully, they recommend the rezoning to the Metropolitan Council that meets a couple of weeks after that. If all goes well at both of those meetings, our request is granted. Thank you for your continued prayers!

UPCOMING SPECIAL COLLECTION/OFFERING

As you may know, Linda Bagley's sister (Joyce Bagley's daughter) Carole, her son Kenny Bergemann and granddaughter Keira had their home damaged by lightning about a month ago. The lightning struck a tree near the house, then entered the house through a vent and caused considerable damage. The ceiling completely collapsed and they are trying to determine whether it actually raised the roof of the walls in some places. They are truly fortunate to be alive. Of course, the home is uninhabitable and will take months to repair.

The family is living in a hotel right now and will be moving into a rental home soon - but is still "wrestling" with the insurance company over the settlement.

One thing it appears insurance will not cover is the removal of the tree that was struck. It is a cottonwood that is 160 feet tall, 24 feet around and over 350 years old. Ken said that the lowest bid they received for removing it was \$17,000.

On Sunday, June 24, we will be taking up a special collection. If you would like to contribute, you can write Bergemann or tree removal in the memo of a check, give cash in a marked envelope or contribute through Givelify in the special envelope.

FEED MY STARVING CHILDREN

Our next FMSC event will be next weekend, Saturday, June 23rd from 11:30—1:30 at the Coon Rapids location.

Hope to see you there!



PRAYER REQUESTS

Health Concerns:

Weber Family—Margie and Ralph both had Covid

Linda Bagley—health concerns

Mark Novak—has his spinal surgery rescheduled for July 22. Also, his cousin, Christie had surgery earlier this week.

Bonnie Wallace—struggling with life challenges

Kabinah Kamara – his brother, Sekou, was hospitalized with high blood pressure

Those fighting cancer:

Eliza Flowers

Mayency Blowers—Husband, Bob

Steve Tarnowski—praying he remains cancer free. His next PET scan is July 20

Amanda Latrelle - Rebekah Heldt's children's cousin

Phil Johnson

Mark—June's brother

Mark—Rebekah's daughter Kelsey's adoptive father

Kelly - Rebekah's childhood friend, now in remission!

Renita - relative of Laura's Hinton's co-worker

Other Needs:

Situation in Ukraine and world peace

Our Servicemen and women, police officers, fire fighters, and all first responders

Our Missionaries

Travelers

6717 85th Ave N, Brooklyn Park, MN 55445 763-494-4224 www.northernlightchurch.com church@northernlightchurch.com

Our Bible Class and Message Schedule



Wednesday 7:00 PM Study will be on Zoom. Each week an invitation will be emailed to you and available on the church Facebook page. All you have to do is click on the link and join the meeting!



Sunday morning bible classes and messages will start at 9:00 and between 10:25 an 10:40 AM on Facebook Live on the church Facebook Page. They can also be viewed anytime after that on our Facebook Page. For those of you who are not on Facebook they can also be viewed on our website.

Contribution Information

Weekly Budget \$ 3,575.00

<u>July 3</u>

Regular \$ 5,186.35 YTD Actual \$ 120,243.55 YTD Budget \$ 100,100.00

<u>July 3</u>

Regular \$ 5,352.00

We also accept contributions through



Northern Light Leadership

Jim Hinton, Minister 619-322-5907 Church Office 763-494-4224

Shepherds

Emem Akpan 612-581-1297 Dickey Joe Turner 763-688-0820 Dave Ward 763-350-2641

Deacons

Mike Harrison—Youth/Teens 763-566-6164
Al Holte—Prison Correspondence Ministry 763-323-0543
Ralph Weber ~ Community 763-425-1331

Do you have a suggestion or idea that you'd like to discuss?
A concern or burden that you need to share?
We invite you to come to any of us and to share whatever is on your heart.
We have an open door policy and we welcome and value your input and feedback.